
PMMGC BOARD MINUTES FEBRUARY 28, 2019 
 
Board Members In Attendance: 
President Jim Seamandel 

Vice President Reinhard Zimmermann 

Treasurer Jim Chambers 

Secretary Terry Stephens 

Tournament Chair Dean Galiano 

Handicap Chair Dave Fjosee 

 
50/50 Pot winners today: 

1. $82 Bob Albright 
2. $24 Jerry Strong 
3. $12 Steve Oltmanns 

 
Subjects discussed: 

1. Gold Tees: These can be used by players with a medical condition that 
causes a reduction in the ability to play, or when the Tournament Chairman 
determines a player can or must play from the Golds. 

 
2. Logo Shirts: The white/blue polo shirts (official match play shirts) are 

normally retailed at about $45, but we’re getting them for $29, including the 
PMMGC logo on the sleeve. The shirts are from Cutter and Buck and all will 
be delivered to our clubhouse before the CAN-AM event. The order must be 
in by Thursday, March 7. If a player hasn’t received the email with the order 
form, they should contact Terry Stephens at 480-628-1097 or 
tls001@cox.net. We will be able to order solid color logo shirts in the future. 
 

3. CAN-AM Event Thursday, March 21: Sign up early for this match play 
event between the Americans and Canadians. There will also be an 
alternate Low Gross Low Net game for the day, and all players (including 
CAN-AM players) will be in that game. All players are invited for the wrap-up 
afterward in the Tuscany Villas clubhouse, which will include pizza, wings, 
beer and soda. 
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